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Upcoming NR: Broadway Subway Officially Approved 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

The Broadway Subway has been officially approved and the City is extending thanks to residents, businesses and 
government partners for their support. 

A City news release will follow a federal and provincial funding announcement today. 

Best, 

Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 

City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 

Vancouver I BC VSY 1V4 

604.873. 7666 I paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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